City Attorney's Communication #2018-564
March 8, 2018

TO: Andrew Jean-Pierre, Finance Director
FROM: Tracy A. Lyons, Assistant City Attorney

RE: Ordinance — Reinstatement and Extension to the MOU between the City of
Pompano Beach and The Broward Sheriff’s Office

As requested in your memorandum of February 23, 2018, Finance Department Memorandum 18-
54, the above-referenced Agreement has been prepared and is attached at this time along with the
appropriate Ordinance captioned as follows:

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING
AND AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO
EXECUTE A REINSTATEMENT AND EXTENSION TO
THE MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN
THE BROWARD SHERIFF'S OFFICE AND CITY OF
POMPANO BEACH ALLOWING FOR THE
ADMINISTRATION OF THE COMMUNITY ORIENTED
POLICING SERVICES HIRING (COPS) GRANT;
PROVIDING FOR SEVERABILITY; PROVIDING AN
EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free to contact me if [ may be of further assistance
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- ARACY A. KYONS
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